
 

 

The official results for this Championship have been posted and the PRIZES announced here: 

http://www.sailonline.org/static/var/sphene/sphwiki/attachment/2018/12/20/SPRCH_2018_RESULTS_AND_PRIZES_1.pdf 

Sprint races in 2018 were set around the world but with a start time that favoured the majority of 

our participating sailors who live in Europe, Africa and the Americas.  Naturally when we had a 

buddied Sprint race in Australasia we used their local start time.   

With the Sprint races spread around the world there was no good reason to group them to half-

years as in 2017 so the quarterly results prevailed. 

Apart from two races where Kipper1258 did not start he had six podiums out of ten and four more 

results in the top ten.  An awesome series from Kipper1258 who was nineteen points clear of 

bonknhoot who was a further twenty-three points clear of third place sassy63 – there is life in him 

still. 

The Sprint Championships will continue into 2019 and with four races per quarter with locations and 

start times reflective of our participants.   

 

The NOR will soon be published on the SOL home page for your information. 

 

We hope you enjoyed Sprint Racing in 2018 and the races that we will offer you in 2019. 

 

SRC 23rd December 2018 
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